
Notice of Public Comment Period 

San Benito County Workforce Development Board (WDB) 

Local Plan 2025-28  

The San Benito County WDB announces that it is accepting public comment on the Draft 

Local Plan for a 30-day period, starting on March 3, 2025, and ending on April 2, 2025, as 

required by the Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act (WIOA) of 2014.  

Local Plan  

The San Benito County WDB’s Draft of the Local Plan reflects the current and future 
strategies that the WDB will use to address the continuing innovation of the workforce 

system. The draft includes coordination with CalFresh Employment & Training, Individuals 

with Disabilities and English Language Learners.  

The DRAFT Local Plan can be accessed as follows: 

1) Online: https://sbcjobs.org/wdb-board-function-and-local-plan/  

2) To pick up a hard copy, visit:  

Workforce Development Board 

1111 San Felipe Road, Ste 107 

Hollister, CA 95023  

3) To request an email copy of the Draft Local Plan:  

Please contact  

aanderson@SanBenitoCountyCA.gov and rsoto@SanBenitoCountyCA.gov  

Submit your comments as follows:  

Local Plan comments may be emailed to Andi Anderson at  

aanderson@SanBenitoCountyCA.gov and Ruby Soto at rsoto@SanBenitoCountyCA.gov.  

Subject Line: Comment for SBC Workforce Local Plan  

Comments will be accepted through April 2, 2025.  

Please be sure to include the Page Number and the section relating to your comment. 

WIOA is an equal opportunity employer/program. Auxiliary aids and services are available 

upon request to individuals with disabilities and limited English 
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